
 
 

Breakfast and Lunch Updates - PLEASE READ!!!! 
As of September 3, 2020 

 
The district has recently received notification and updates regarding breakfast and lunch meals!  ​Effective 
immediately​, all breakfast and lunch meals will be ​AT NO COST​ to ​ANY ​child that wishes to take one.  This FREE 
option will be available through December 2020, or until funding discontinues!  
 

*Details* 
➔ A breakfast and lunch option will be available to ​ALL ​students ​EVERY DAY OF THE WEEK​ regardless of AM or 

PM assignments or remote only students. 
◆ NO SCHOOL DAYS (including holidays, breaks, or district days off) ​will not​ have a breakfast and lunch 

option 
➔ Remote ONLY students will be able to pick up a breakfast and lunch meal at Wellington High School at 10:00 

am EVERY DAY (with the exception of Hybrid Remote Days in which the time will vary). 
➔ Hybrid Remote Wednesdays 

◆ ALL STUDENTS can pick up a breakfast and lunch meal at the Wellington High School 10:30 am - 11:50 
am 

➔ Breakfast : A hot entree or cereal choice, cup of fruit, juice, and milk will be prepared and ready each day.   
➔ Lunch : A cold entree, small side salad, fruit, vegetable, and milk will be prepared and ready each day. 
➔ A monthly lunch menu will be available to parents/guardians to help students determine if they will be taking 

the breakfast and/or lunch option. 
➔ Teachers will take a daily count for the number of students wishing to receive a breakfast and/or lunch  

◆ PLEASE have a conversation with your child to determine if they will be taking breakfast and/or lunch 
so the lunch ladies can prepare the correct amount of food! 

 
➔ REMINDER - Taking a breakfast or lunch IS NOT REQUIRED but is available at this time FREE OF CHARGE! 

 
Once again, thank you for your time, patience, and understanding!!!! 


